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To whom it may concern, 

 Live Oak is vital to our town because it offers children a safe, happy and nurturing place to
enjoy their childhood and school life. 

Waldorf is otherwise a considerably expensive schooling that would be inaccessible to many
of our families. We send our children to Live Oak when we care deeply for their wellbeing
and the opportunity to have a positive school life. 
This is the only school in which we can be sure our children are being treated well and spoken
to respectfully and with love. Growing up with these opportunities will produce a generation
of whole, happy, confident, capable, respectful young people. Happiness and Love spread. It
will spread from them to those around them, creating a better community and bringing
happiness where they roam. 

The changes that our family would like to see happen at Live Oak’s facilities are:

The forsaken bungalow demolished and replaced. 

Allowing the school to plant more for growing and provide Waldorf style natural play
structures for our children. 

Replacing the deteriorating aspects of the school. 

Someone In charge that speaks to and cares about the parents and leadership of our school, to
work with us instead of ignoring us and letting the grounds fall apart. 

With gratitude for your time,
Gabrielle 




